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Dear parents and carers, 

This half term seems to be passing by at great speed.  It is so lovely to see the warm weather- as long as the temperatures stay 

this warm, please do continue to send your children to school in their PE kit if you wish. 

From today, Friday 16th June, the PTFA will be selling ice lollies and ice pops at the end of the school day every Friday – plese 

find them under the gazebo on the playground (60p for a lolly, 30p for an ice pop – small change only please!).  They will also 

be at our Sports' Day selling cold drinks to our spectators.  Please do support as much as you can as this money is used to 

support some of our extra-curricular activities in school.  This year the funds raised by the PTFA have supported the school by 

contributing towards the cost of the ethical chicks, buying gifts for our Year 6 leavers and their SATS Breakfasts, among other 

things. 

To end the academic year, the PTFA are planning a family BBQ.  We are hoping this will take place on Friday 14th July from 3.30 

until 5.00.  More information to follow. 

On Wednesday 28th and Thursday 29th June, we will be holding our Summer Term parent/care consultation evenings.  These 

will be via TEAMs.  Please do book a slot to speak to your child's class teacher to celebrate all the successes this year and set 

next steps for the new term. 

We have a huge amount of pre-loved school uniform in our cupboard.  Towards the end of term, we will be putting this out on 

show and you are welcome to take what you need in exchange for a donation to the PTFA.  The costs of living are still tough so 

please do take what you need for the new academic year. 

I am also very pleased to be able to introduce Mrs Moore to you all.  She has taken up our vacant Family Liaison Officer role 

and we are thrilled to have her start with us.  She is out on the door in the mornings so please do stop and say hello.  Mrs 

Moore will also be relaunching our Community Coffee Morning alongside Mrs Rayson (Arbury Road Baptist Church) and Mrs 

Cairns (Good Shepherd Church).  Our first one will be just after drop off on Thursday 29th June.  I hope to see many of you 

there. 

Finally, thank you to all the staff, children and families who came and supported The Grove at the Arbury Carnival Parade last 

weekend. We had a super time and there were some fabulous costumes! We are very grateful to Kettle’s Yard for coming into 

school and helping the children create their costumes and props. 

Miss Shaw  

 

 

 

 Arbury Carnival Parade! 
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Attendance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Name % attendance from Monday 12th June to Friday 16th 
June 

The Aviary 86% 
Gosling 90% 

Wren 96% 
Flamingo 89% 

Ostrich 97% 
Kookaburra 96% 

Kingfisher 93% 
Toucan 77% 

Hummingbird 82% 
Whole School 90% 
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Rosettes at achievement assembly have been 

presented to: 

Friday 9th June 

Hummingbird: Khai, Andrew  

Toucan: Sahir, Anthony 

Kingfisher: Eshaal, Delilah  

Kookaburra: Charlie, George D 

Ostrich: Maya, Damian 

Flamingo: Duru, Aalimah 

Wren: Abigail, Ugne 

Gosling: Evan, Mae 

Aviary: Faiza, Finley 

Nursery: Kyro 

 

Rosettes at achievement assembly have been 

presented to: 

Friday 16th June 

Hummingbird: Alice, Evelyn 

Toucan: Kacey, Jayne 

Kingfisher: Cassius, Sienna 

Kookaburra: Aymen, Omar 

Ostrich: Nadia, Imani 

Flamingo: Mikey, Theor 

Wren: Kendra, Sienna 

Gosling: Stephen, Jason 

Aviary: Zach, Lena 

Nursery: Talha and Mieskzo 

 


